
Cabinet Meeting: Monday, 30 June 2025 
 
Question from:  Jeanette Hunton 
 
Question to:  Councillor Durrans, Cabinet Member with 

responsilbity for Public Services and 
Communities 

 
QUESTION 
 
Following on from my question to Cabinet on 9 December 2024 regarding CVSH’s 
incinerator, please can you advise: 
 
Whether the Council have received the methodology documentation and if so please 
advise the date this was received and please can these documents be published. 
 
Whether the Council have received notification of validation testing dates and if so 
please advise the date this was received and the validation testing dates. 
 
And please can you confirm that the incinerator has not been started up for whatever 
reason, or if so on what dates. 
 
Response 
 
The Council maintains contact with Calder Valley Skip Hire Ltd and has not received 
any documentation for validation testing nor has a date for testing been received. 
CVSH has indicated that validation will commence in 2025 however no date has 
been set.   
  
The Council has not been made aware that the incinerator has been started up for 
any reason.   
 
 


